
August 2022 helen@candhmorris.co.uk

Big Thanks for the Little Celebration Launch ! 
A BIG THANK YOU to all who supported the May 
Launch of Mother Hen Foundation (MHF) at 
Weston Village Hall, in any way – big or little ! 
Thanks to Weston Church, and vicar David, who endorsed 
MHF launch through the Benefice Service. Also, the trustees 
(left) who tirelessly give their technical and practical support, 
and Elaine for the beautiful MHF cake.  
The theme was ‘little things’. In God’s hands little things can  
grow into big things. We may feel our contribution is little, 
but it’s significant to God, and a big relief to the receiver.  
The Launch ended with coffee, cakes and a plant and craft 
stall, where £235 was collected and used to support MHF 
leaders who run churches, schools and orphanages in 
Pakistan, Uganda, Kenya and Philippines.  
Since our foundation in September 2021 MHF has supplied: 
• teaching and Sunday School resources  
• regular fellowship through social media groups  
• Bibles in the indigenous language to Pakistan and Kenya 
• £2,000 to meet food and medical needs including 
• a feeding programme for Philippine street children 
• chickens for orphans to learn basic farming 
• sewing machines and training for widows  
• sponsorship for 4 students in Pakistan for computer 

studies, schooling, medical training and as a beautician. 
Our objective is to encourage all MHF Family to fulfil their 
potential, through education and skills, to self sufficiency.  
Please note: all donations are sent direct from our bank 
account to the MHF Country Administrator.  No middle men, 
no big charity salaries, no transaction fees. We praise God 
for all He has enabled MHF to achieve and thank you for 
your loving prayers and generous support.  

ps Emergency Appeal…  
Please help Pastor Juma in Uganda to feed his family 
and 33 orphans (some pictured on left). They have a 
food crisis because of climate change, with resultant 
drought, crop failure, famine and exorbitant prices. 
Please send cheques payable to Mrs Helen Morris* 
Mother Hen Foundation, 8 Hunsdon Manor Gardens Weston-
under-Penyard, Ross-on Wye, HR9 7FQ  

* still awaiting MHF bank account / application pending.
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